05 101 1 &D ORANGA
77 TAMARIKI
‘ ! ‘ Ministry for Children
A Mathew

fyi-request-11473-3b0a4a0a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A Mathew

Thank you for your request of 16 October 2019 to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for Children
(Oranga Tamariki), requesting the following information under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act):

e Is it mandatory to inform the candidate about the result after the job interviews for
social workers conducted by the ministry of children?

o [fyes, whatis the timeframe to do so?

When an individual applies for a job with Oranga Tamariki, we aim to respond with the
result of their application in a timely fashion. You have asked about our timeframe in
relation to notifying a candidate about the result of a job interview. The timeframe can
often vary; however, it is reasonable to expect a phone call from the hiring manager
within two weeks of completing the interview. If the individual applies for a job, but is not
selected for the interview process, they can expect a notification by email confirming
their application has been unsuccessful within two weeks of the job listing closing.

Oranga Tamariki intends to make the information contained in this letter available to the
wider public shortly. We will do this by publishing this letter on our website. Your
personal details will be deleted and we will not publish any information that would
identify you as the person who requested the information.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact
OlA_Requests@ot.govt.nz.

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to
review this decision. Information about this is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom
General Manager Public, Ministerial and Executive Services
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